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July 29, 1969

Mr. Dan E. Sweat

Director of Government Liaison
206 City Hall

Atlanta, Georgia

Dear Mr. Sweat:

It was a pleasure meeting with you to review our work for the Atlanta
Housing Authority as it relates to the Model Cities plans and the Stadium
Authority's future space needs. Our sincere thanks for providing time
from a busy schedule.

Your comments were very enlightening and we have since discussed
the stadium activities with the Chairman, Mr. Montgomery and Mr.
Scarborough, the Manager.

Hopefully, we were able to give you a brief insight into the work
we are doing and our concern for the stadium's need for additional parking
space. A plan must be developed that will recognize the long range needs
of both the stadium and the Model Cities Neighborhood. This will not be
an easy task, but after reviewing the existing conditions we are confident
that a workable plan can be achieved which would be an asset to all peo ple
using the area.

Again, thank you for your aid and please do not hesitate to call if
we can be of assistance.

Sincerely yours,

it = Gilches

Martin C. Gilchrist
Executive Vice President
cc: Mr. Arthur L.. Montgomery
Mr. Lester H., Perslls
Mr. Johnny C. Johnson
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